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Welcome family and friends to the 2020 OAC Cheerleading State Championship! We

hope that you enjoy this day with us. The following information should be helpful for you
at the day of the event. See you January 12th!

Admission: CASH ONLY
Adults (18 - 62 years) $8.00
Senior Citizens (63+ years) & Military with ID $6.00
Students (6-18 years): $6.00
Children 5 years and under FREE

Doors Open 7:30 am
Programs $1.00

Event T-Shirts will be available for purchase.

Seating is first come, first serve. However, we request that you only reserve the seats
that you will actually use. Please do not let seating be used for holding coats, bags, etc.

The practice room is for coaches, athletes, and OAC staff only. Please do not enter
this area, you will be asked to leave.

Spectators are permitted to film routines at OAC events. Team photos will also be sold
at the event.

There will be food and drinks for sale on site. Food and drinks that are purchased
outside of the venue are prohibited. However, spectators and athletes are permitted to
leave the venue and enjoy various food establishments in the area.

Smoking and alcohol consumption are prohibited at the venue. Violators will be
removed immediately.

Thanks again!

Kathy Noble
OAC Cheerleading Director



